SheppardMullin

Sheppard Mullin's Downtown San Diego Open House Reception

Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP - Downtown San Diego
02.26.2009

Sheppard Mullin is Painting in the New Year

Please join us for an Open House Reception to celebrate
the renovation of our Downtown San Diego Office

February 26, 2009
5:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP
501 West Broadway, 19th Floor
San Diego, CA 92101

By Invitation Only

Questions: Contact Melissa Omphroy, (415) 774-2997 or momphroy@sheppardmullin.com

www.sheppardmullin.com



